
The Central Bucks School District is 

pleased to announce that we will 

now be offering Office 365 and 

district email for all students in 5th 

and 6th grade.  Office 365 is an 

online Microsoft product, which will 

improve communication and collaboration between students and teachers.  Students at 

Jamison will be introduced to Office 365 during their library class and it will be enforced 

with their classroom teacher.  A parent introductory letter and student expectations for 

use can viewed at http://www.cbsd.org/page/16828. Additional details about this 

technology and directions on how students can obtain and download up to five 

complimentary copies of Office 365 for Business can be found at 

http://www.cbsd.org/365.  Please contact Mrs. Salter, Jamison’s librarian, at 

tsalter@cbsd.org or your child’s classroom teacher if you have any questions. 
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